
  CITY OF LA CROSSE  
 ENGINEERING DEPARTMENT 
      400 LA CROSSE ST  
                     LA CROSSE, WI  54601-3396 
  PHONE: 608-789-7505 
     FAX: 608-789-8184  
  
   
 
 

 
March 5, 2020 
 

      
Re:   La Crosse Center Expansion & Renovation- 
  Bid Package #3 - Fire Protection 
                                

 
To the Honorable Mayor and Common Council 
of the City of La Crosse, Wisconsin 
 
Dear Mayor and Council Members: 
 
The following bids were received for the La Crosse Center Expansion & Renovation- 
Bid Package #3-Fire Protection project:  
         
 J.F. AHERN COMPANY   $423,478.00 

FOND DU LAC, WISCONSIN 
 
Viking Automatic Sprinkler Company  $644,900.00 
Rochester, Minnesota 
 

 Fireline Sprinkler, LLC   $859,000.00 
 Whitehall, Wisconsin 
 
The Director of Engineering & Public Works recommends awarding the La Crosse 
Center Expansion & Renovation-Bid Package #3-Fire Protection to J.F. AHERN COMPANY  
in the amount of $423,478.00. 
 
     Sincerely, 

 
 

     Randy Turtenwald 
     Director of Engineering & Public Works 
RT:kn 


